
Dear Ms. Freeman: 

Please support HB 2469 which would restore the right of local farmers & 
communities to protect their specialty crops and farmland by establishing 

GMO-free zones. 
Please hear 'our' pleas and do what is best and most healthy for all 

Americans. 
Thank you for reading this. 

 
Sincerely, 

Beverly Gilbertson 
 


